
Cape May County Technical School 

Date: 12/2/2022 

To: All building occupants 

From: Charles Yahara, CEFM, AHERA Program Manager. 

In accordance with the requirement of the NJ Indoor 

Air Quality Standard, you are hereby notified that 

non-friable asbestos removal will take place at the Cape 

May Technical High School from December 12, 2022 
through December 30, 2022. 

Efforts will be made to minimize disruptions in 

hallways and adjoining areas to maintain safety of all 

staff and students during the project. These steps will 

include restricting access to the removal areas and the 

collection of air samples to assure acceptable air quality 

while work is occurring. 

Floor Tiles will be removed from the following 
locations: 

• Classroom 332 
• Hotel/Hospitality (Room 339) 
• Culinary Arts Closets (Room 338) 
• Media Center (Room 336) 

If you have any questions please contact 

Charles Yahara at x624 




